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Numeracy


This term we will be exploring movement and direction and having some fun with treasure hunts. At the end of the term we will be consolidating all previous learning this year ready for the move to Year 3. 




















Spelling


Spelling lists will continue to be set on Seesaw every Friday. These are also given to each child in class so that they can practise them. Since we now have an increased number of chrome books in school we are aiming to use them for the spelling test which means that you will be able to see how your child did in their test. 





Pease provide a named water bottle every day and a sun hat. Remember that your child will need to wear a PE kit to school on Tuesdays. . Please check all items of clothing are named. 


  





English


In English this term we will be looking at the following texts:


* Pirates love underpants


*Meerkat mail


*A variety of pirate stories.





Reading


MANY THANKS FOR YOUR CONTINING SUPPORT WITH HEARING YOUR CHILD READ AT HOME.  


10 MINUTES A DAY CAN HAVE SUCH A POSITIVE EFFECT ON YOUR CHILD’S PROGRESS.


Reading books will be changed  on Fridays. Please remember to sign the reading record on Seesaw or the yellow reading record book to show how many times your child has read in the week.


 








Welcome back to Term 6! 


We have a very busy term ahead of us and we are looking forward to it! 


Our class topic is ‘Land Ahoy’ and we will be looking at pirates as well as treasure maps and looking at continents and oceans around the world.


This term the school value is ‘empowered’ and we hope that this is what everyone will be by the end of the term!!


                   





Events this term


We have been very lucky to have had two wonderful students with us Miss Albin and Miss Smith. They will be leaving us at the end of June and we will be marking this event with a pirate party on the field ! We also have sports day to look forward to and then a whole week of transition starting 28th June when the children will spend a week in their new class getting to know their new teacher. 





Science


In science we will be  learning about animals – their habitats, their offspring and food chains.





Art


We will be looking at Lowry as he was an English artist who only died 50 years ago. Do you remember the song ‘matchstick men and matchstick cats and dogs?





PE


We will be refining our games skills with learning how to play rounders and quick cricket as well as practising for sports day. 





ICT


We will be continuing to use purple mash and setting work that the children can access independently. 
























































If you have a computer, good websites for numeracy, English and homework support are:


 � HYPERLINK "http://www.ictgames.com" �www.ictgames.com�


� HYPERLINK "http://www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk" �http://www.primaryhomeworkhelp.co.uk�


� HYPERLINK "http://www.topmarks.co.uk/" �http://www.topmarks.co.uk/�
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� HYPERLINK "http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://2.bp.blogspot.com/_IBYlXoYPWHs/TD90IUfv3ZI/AAAAAAAAE_I/JtlTQXr1bBo/s1600/superman-standing.gif&imgrefurl=http://pattinase.blogspot.com/2010/07/superman-loses-his-wings-or-cape.html&usg=__5_7vzj0f4N8SrSbLgyVsw-xAQpo=&h=489&w=400&sz=22&hl=en&start=3&zoom=1&um=1&itbs=1&tbnid=8_d2-cPvepQ9dM:&tbnh=130&tbnw=106&prev=/images%3Fq%3Dsuperman%26um%3D1%26hl%3Den%26sa%3DN%26tbs%3Disch:1" ��





























